
       
 
  

 
    

        
   

 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

AN IMPORTANT NOTICE ABOUT YOUR GAS RATES 

April 2024 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has approved changes to the rates Enbridge Gas charges its 
customers effective April 1, 2024. A summary of the Rate R1 rates can be found at enbridgegas.com. 
Changes to supplemental service rates reflect changes in gas supply costs effective April 1, 2024. 

We appreciate and thank you for your business. If you have any questions about the rate change, please 
contact your account representative. Our staff will be pleased to answer your questions. 

https://www.enbridgegas.com/business-industrial/commercial-industrial/large-volume-services-rates/union-south/rate-r1
https://enbridgegas.com

